
From: Sheffield, Brett [mailto:bsheffie@ci.yakima.wa.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 1:14 PM 
To: Boston, Bob (UTC) 
Subject: Grade Crossing Protective Fund Grant 
 
Bob, 
 
We would like to request an extension to June 30, 2009 for the Grade Crossing Protective Fund Grant 
that the City received to install fencing around the BNSF mainline in the vicinity of the Naches River.  We 
have awarded a contract to EBJ Fencing and are just waiting for approval from BNSF. 
 
Brett H. Sheffield, PE 
Chief Engineer 
City of Yakima 
Ph:  (509) 576-6797 
  
 


